
PAUL R. FRY
Vice -President, General Manager

INLAND BROADCASTING COMPANY
SAUNDERS-KENNEDY BLDG.  JA. 8282

OMAHA, NEBRASKA

Mr. Kermit Geary
R. F. D. #2
Walnutport, Pennsylvania

Dear Mr. Geary:

April 21, 1948

Thank you for your letter of the 15th informing
us of reception of KBON.

We were on the air until 2:30 AMCST Wednesday,
April 14, with the primary election returns.
Ordinarily, however, we stop broadcasting at
12:00 Midnight.

On May 11 we will again broadcast election
returns; but it is hard to say how long we will
stay on the air. Perhaps you will be able to
tune us in then.

PRZ :FB

Very sincerel

Percy R. Zeigler
Chief Engineer
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